Seniors: The 1,184,000th step.
Well, you’ve done it again. Another year of the fiercest activity you can participate in while attending high school. That activity, waking up.
Seriously, band has become part of your life, and we couldn’t have done it without you. 

Take a minute, and realize how fast it has come. In the last 4 years, you have performed at 39 football games, 8 parades, 12 OMEA marching band competitions, 4 OMEA State Finals, and 4 dreaded band camps. Add all of these together, and do the math. You have taken 1,184,000 steps on marching band fields. 

Now, looking ahead, you realize that you are just 50 steps away from your diploma. What does that mean to you? 

Your gate with us is the reason that we remain collectively in band. It came to me as I was marking, that I. along with everyone else, now needs to step up to the plate. We are on our own.
However, I know that we can do it. You did, and we will. 

Remember the good times that you have had. Endure the corrupt ones. “Success”, and “Failure”, is nothing but words. Unless you make them more. Achievement has been reached by you all in so many ways, and we congratulate you. Jordan, has passed, and received a touchdown for the Cruiser football team. Allison is an inducted Thespian. And, Kylie is going to play NCAAW Basketball. You are all so precious. Make the remainder of your life have the same meaning. 

It was said best by Russell Frost. “Be prepared, be on time, and be the best that you can be!”

Take these words, and live by them.

On behalf of the junior, sophomore, and freshman classes, Thank You All So Much!

We have had some fun tonight, but, now, we are serious.

Goodbye seniors.  

